Governor Brian Sandoval

State Capitol Building

101 N Carson St

Carson City, NV 89701

Dear Governor,

On November 14, Nevada has scheduled the first execution since 11 years. Since Nevada last conducted an execution, six U.S. States have abolished the death penalty, and several others have imposed a moratorium. These changes happened for good reasons: There is mounting evidence that the death penalty is ineffective as a detterent, consumes excessive amounts of taxpayer money, and is applied more frequently on minority and poor defendants who cannot afford a capabale defense lawyer.

Several justices on the Supreme Court have suggested that the Court ought to consider the constitutionality of the death penalty. The U.N. General Assembly has passed several resolutions over the past decade calling for a global moratorium on executions.

In light of these facts I ask you to establish an immediate moratorium on executions in Nevada and to begin work with the state legislature to abolish the death penalty.

Sincerely,

